Thursday, April 12
Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting

Attend:  Janie Moore, Cindy, Hyslop, Dale Griffith, Heather McCoy, Brandis Senecal (ad-hoc), Charlie Ekberg
Absent:  DJ Smith, Laura Pike
Adjunct Faculty Handbook
1. Changes to the handbook are due by Monday, April 30. 
Online Orientation

1. Vice President Mike McFarlane requested the committee research the possibility of creating an online orientation for adjunct instructors. Suggested components of an online orientation were:
· Syllabus Guidelines

· Measurements and outcomes

· Communications with students

· Department interactions

· Grade reporting

· Computer login information

· Policies and procedures

2. New adjuncts would be required to enroll in the orientation during their first semester of employment and then during their fifth year. It was suggested that it could be part of the adjunct faculty evaluation system. 

3. It was discussed that perhaps a stipend be paid upon completion of the course. 
4. The adjunct faculty handbook would be a supplement to the orientation.

5. Workshops offered to adjuncts at the beginning of each semester would then focus on pertinent information pertaining to current issues and projects. 

6. The course would be offered through WebCampus. 

7. Department chairs involvement would be key to the success of the project.
8. The proposal will be taken to faculty senate for input and suggestions. 
